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• Assessment’s first official meeting was September 20.  
• We had a first read of the BC GE Guiding Notes draft for the 2025-26 academic year, 

suggestions/comments will be discussed at our next meeting on October 4th.  
• Members are now trained in evaluating learning outcomes in eLumen and have received 

their first round of courses to review as part of the curriculum process.    
• Members will be assigned courses to review weekly as we go through the Fall curriculum 

rush.  
 

https://committees.bakersfieldcollege.edu/assessment/meetings/2024_09_20/supporting_docs/AC_Reviewing_Learning_Outcomes_in_eLumen_09_20_24.pdf

